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About Queen Elizabeth’s Girls’ School

QE is a very high performing comprehensive school in Barnet.  
We have two specialisms; Media and Performing Arts and Maths 
and Computing. We were judged ‘Outstanding’ by Ofsted in 
November 2007 and have now appeared twice on Ofsted’s 
‘Outstandingly Successful Schools’ list.

INSET events

Each session will run from 4:00pm – 5:30pm and they comprise 
of a mixture of skills based tutorials and opportunities to share 
good practise and to network with other schools.  There may also 
be other local schools presenting their use of implementing 
Fronter. 



Date Topic

Tuesday 16th 

January 
2011

Session 1: Show and tell event
Learn about how we are using Fronter at QE and the 
projects that we are involved with.  Compare and contrast 
our approach with the approach of other local schools.  

Thursday 9th 

February 
2012

Session 2: Creating and editing pages
Find out how to create front pages for your rooms and how 
to format them for maximum impact.  Work on pages for 
your own Fronter rooms during the session.

Tuesday 13th 

March 2012

Session 3: Forums and online homework submission
Explore the different types of forum that are available and 
find out how to set and mark work using Fronter.  

Wednesday 
18th April 
2012

Session 4: Tests and votes
Introduce some interactivity by using self marking tests 
and votes on your Fronter pages.

Thursday 
17th May 
2012

Session 5: Open workshop
Celebrate your work so far and think ahead to the future.  
Come with your questions and we will try to answer them!

Wednesday 
20th June 
2012

Session 6: Whole school implementation
Discuss how to implement whole school Fronter projects 
and how to boost your school’s usage of Fronter.

Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to Queen Elizabeth’s Girls’ 
School in Barnet and to our Fronter 
workshop programme for 2011/2012. 

We have recently been awarded the 
‘London MLE Champion’ status and as 
part of this we have developed a 
programme that will enable good 
practice to be shared across schools.  
It will also help schools to explore the 
various areas of Fronter and to learn 
new skills that will help their students 
to engage with Fronter. 

All sessions will take place in room 214 and will be coordinated 
by our Head of ICT, Kenneth Laing.  They will run from 4:00pm – 
5:30pm.

Please sign in at reception and someone will come to meet you.

Fronter INSET

All Workshops, unless specified, are aimed at both Primary and 
Secondary. Although they are offered on a drop in basis, it would 
be helpful to let us know in advance of your attendance. We aim to 
offer practical ‘hands on’ workshops where you can work on your 
own Fronter areas in a supportive and friendly environment.

If you would also like to present at any of these events then we 
would also very much welcome your input.

Finally, if you have any questions regarding the workshops or 
perhaps you would like to book a place, please feel free to contact 
us using the details below.  We look forward to welcoming you to 
our school.

Kenneth Laing

Kenneth Laing k.laing@qegschool.org.uk

Or Julie O’Brien Julie.o.brien@fronter.com
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